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Admission to Reception Class & Secondary School 2024 

The online admission form for admission to Reception Class and Secondary schools in September 2024 is 

now accessible using the following link:- https://blackburn.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/Parents/appsummary.aspx 

If you have a child due to start primary school next September (born between 1st September 2019 and 31st 

August 2020), please ensure you complete the online admission form.  The closing dates are:-  
  

Secondary Schools – 31st October 2023 

Primary School – 15th January 2024 
 

It is extremely important that these deadlines are met as it can affect your chance of being offered your 

first choice school. 

If you are applying for your child’s secondary school place, please read your chosen school’s admissions 

criteria carefully as last year we had some very disappointed pupils and parents who did not get 

accepted into their first choice of secondary school.  

If you do not have access to the internet please contact the school office to arrange an appointment to 

complete the application online. 

 

 

Afterschool clubs 

Lego club (Tuesday) is now full but there is still availability on all other clubs.  To book your 

child’s place please contact the office. 

All clubs finish at 4:15pm 

CLUB DAY DATES YEAR GROUP COACH/TEACHER 

Multisports Monday 25th Sept-4th Dec Y1/Y2 Sam 

Lego                         FULL Tuesday 26th Sept-5th Dec Y3/4/5/6 Mrs Harrison 

Multisports Wednesday 27th Sept-6th Dec Y5/6 Sam 

Dance with BRCT Thursday 28th Sept-7th Dec Y3/4 BRCT 

 

Please note, afterschool clubs on Wednesday & Thursday next week (18th & 19th October) are NOT on due 

to Parent’s evening. 

S† Aidan’s Primary School  
A Church of England Academy   

https://blackburn.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/Parents/appsummary.aspx
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Meal arrangements 

From Monday 30th October we will be changing the way we operate school dinners. 

The children will be given a choice of the meals available each day and they will choose 

what they would like to eat for their dinner each morning. 

 

Children will have the freedom to switch from packed lunches to school dinners and vice 

versa as and when they would like to. 

 

Please note: If your child currently has a packed lunch but would like to choose the option of a school 

dinner from time to time, and they are NOT entitled to free school meals, payment will need to be made 

via Schoolmoney. 

 

If you would like to discuss the meal choices with your child you can view the sample menu’s online via 

the link below.  New menu’s will be uploaded at a later date and will also be available on class dojo on a 

weekly basis.   

https://files.schudio.com/st-aidan-s-primary-

school/files/documents/001_SEPT_23_AW_23_24_PRIMARY_CORE_MENU.pdf 

 

 

Outward Bound 2024 

The deadline for paying the deposit and securing a place has now passed however 

there are still a few places available. If any children in years 5 or 6 would like to go 

please pay the deposit of £40.00 via Schoolmoney before Thursday 19th October.   

The residential trip is taking place from 18th March 2024 - 22nd March 2024 to The Outward Bound Trust in 

Ullswater. 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ Evening is fast approaching.  This is an important opportunity for you to 

come and talk to your child(ren)’s class teacher about the progress they have 

made so far this year.  To give you more time to discuss your child’s progress, 

Parents’ Evening will be held over two days, Wednesday 18th October and 

Thursday 19th October. 

Don’t forget to book your appointment via our online booking system - 

https://staidanscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

If you have any problems booking an appointment, please contact the office. 

 

 

Christmas Pantomime 2023 – BEAUTY AND THE BEAST 

We have booked a trip to Blackburn Empire Theatre to see Beauty and The 

Beast Pantomime on Thursday 7th December , for the whole school.  The cost of 

this trip is £6.50 per pupil and is payable via Schoolmoney.  
 

Don’t forget we have split the payment into 6 instalments giving 

parents the choice to spread the cost over a period of time, 

making it more affordable.  If you wish to make the payment in full you can do so buy clicking 

on the ‘+’ symbol against each instalment which will add a total of £6.50 to your basket. 

Payment can be made anytime between now and 1st December. 

 

 

Firework Safety Talk 

PCSO Stuart Knowles and PCSO Andy Shuttleworth came into school on Thursday 

morning to talk to the children about the importance of firework safety. 

Please talk to your child/ren about what they learnt and continue the important 

safety message at home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://files.schudio.com/st-aidan-s-primary-school/files/documents/001_SEPT_23_AW_23_24_PRIMARY_CORE_MENU.pdf
https://files.schudio.com/st-aidan-s-primary-school/files/documents/001_SEPT_23_AW_23_24_PRIMARY_CORE_MENU.pdf
https://staidanscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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Poppies 

Poppies will be on sale from Monday 30th October to raise money for The Royal British Legion.  

They will be sold for a minimum donation of 20p per poppy.  You may also like to join us in 

Church on Thursday 9th November for a special Remembrance Service. 

 

 

 

The Lotus Mental Health 

The Lotus Mental Health is a self funded charity based in Mill Hill Community Centre.  

They have authored 19 mental health books aimed at children, adolecents and 

young people and have opened the country’s first and only drop-in centre for parents 

and carers of children and young people who are affected by mental health 

For more information about the charity please visit: 

http://www.thelotusmentalhealth.org/ 

 

 

 

BBC 500 Words Challenge 

Children’s University are running a challenge for all CU members as part of the BBC 500 words 

competition.  Why not take part.  Visit the website for details on how to 

enter: https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/500-words 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.thelotusmentalhealth.org/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/500-words
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Edstart Sports Camp 

Edstart sports coaching are running a multi sports holiday camp during half term.  For anyone interested 

you must book your child’s place via their website, https://www.edstart.org.uk/franchise-areas/blackburn-

with-darwen 

 

 
 

 

Grace Pentecostal Church 

Free holiday club during October half term.  If anyone is interested please see the poster below for more 

information.  This club is NOT run by school. 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.edstart.org.uk/franchise-areas/blackburn-with-darwen
https://www.edstart.org.uk/franchise-areas/blackburn-with-darwen
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St Aidan’s church 

 

  
 

 

 

ALWAYS House Statistics 

ALWAYS following the school rights this week: 
 

HODDER  CALDER BLAKEWATER RIBBLE 

94% 98% 98%                  96% 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary  

Parents’ Evening     Wednesday 18th October/Thursday 19th October 

School closes 3.20pm     Thursday 19th October 

INSET DAY – School closed to pupils   Friday 20th October  

School reopens 8.50am    Monday 30th October 

Y4/5/6 DT week     Monday 30th October 

Vision Screening-Reception class   Tuesday 31st October 

High school application deadline   Tuesday 31st October 

Remembrance Worship in Church   Thursday 9th November 

Snowball Disco     Friday 1st December 

Whole school Pantomime visit    Thursday 7th December 

Infant Nativity (AM/PM)    Thursday 14th December 

Christmas Jumper/Non-uniform day &  Wednesday 20th December 

Christmas dinner      

Christmas parties     Thursday 21st December 

School closes 1.15pm     Friday 22nd December 

School reopens     Monday 8th January 
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Congratulations! 

Well done to the following children for being chosen to receive an award this week:  

 

 

 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

Headteacher’s Award Winner  

Christian Values 

Reception           

(Miss Rigby) 
    

Year 1           

(Miss Kay) 
Billy & Charlie R   Texas 

Year 2         

(Miss Brindle) 
Ava & Bobby  Asma 

Year 3         

(Miss Hunt) 
Skyla & Darcee Ibrahim 

Year 4 

(Miss Yates) 
Alfie & Mayada  Inaya 

Year 5 

(Mrs Moss) 
Mia & Sandor Ruby 

Year 6 

(Miss Cornall) 
Ava-Bella & Harvey  Sarah 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 

 

 

Mrs D Greenwood 

Headteacher 


